
Micah Losli 
Phone: (503) 806-6918   E-Mail: loslim@onid.orst.edu 

Date: October 14, 2010 

Dear HKN Governing Body: 

Our chapter’s condition warrants a letter of explanation. Two years ago our chapter was very active 
with a healthy membership. We met regularly and organized tutors and lab help for underclassmen 
ECE classes. Last school year left us in a very bad state. Our president went through a very strenuous 
year, academically and personally. She was the strong leader who volunteered much of her time to 
organize everything; with her unable to give HKN the attention she had in the past, nothing happened. 
No one was inducted that year. Very little if any tutoring was organized. Several of our members 
graduated and left the school, leaving us with a handful of members today. 

I was elected as the president of our Chapter for this 2010-2011 school year. We will be inducting new 
students this year and aim to get the club back on track. Brian Miller, my Vice-President, and I are 
sharing all of the officer responsibilities until we induct new members and are able to elect new officers 
to serve for the remainder of the school year. I’ve also received some excellent ideas from students for 
new activities for our chapter to start that align very well with the HKN mission statement. The 
situation is currently difficult, but I have faith that we will soon be a functional chapter again. 

Sincerely, 

Micah Losli 
HKN Pi Chapter President  


